
 

📢 Invitation to the Panel Discussion "We Have (No) Selection" on 01.09.2024 in Cottbus 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

We, part of the migrant community in Cottbus, cordially invite you to our panel discussion "We Have 

(No) Choice," organized in collaboration with the Women's Cultural Association, the Islamic 

Community, the Ukrainian Community, and the Refugee Network Cottbus. 🌍 This event provides 

you with the opportunity to familiarize yourself with the concerns and needs of the migrant 

community in Cottbus and to present your political programs on the topics of refugees, integration, 

and migration ahead of the state elections. 🗳️ 

 

Event Goals: 

- 🗣️ Present the issues and needs of refugees and migrants in Cottbus. 

- 🤝 Get to know the political parties' programs on refugees, integration, and migration. 

 

Event Details: 

- 📅 Date: 01.09.2024 

- 🕒 Time: 17:30 to 20:00 (with a break) 

- 📍 Location: Am Doll 1, 03042 Cottbus (Herbstlaub) 

- 👥 Participants: Politicians and candidates from CDU, the Greens, the Left, and SPD, as well as 

members of the migrant community in Cottbus. 

 

Your participation in this panel discussion would be a valuable contribution to fostering dialogue 

between political decision-makers and the migrant community, and to finding joint solutions for 

current challenges. 💬 

 

We would be very pleased if you could accept our invitation. Please let us know if you can attend the 

event and if you have any special requirements or suggestions. 

 

✉️ Registration:   

Please register with the person who sent you the invitation. Or info@MO-Brandenburg.de  

 

If you have any questions or need further information, we are at your disposal at any time. 

Kind regards,   

mailto:info@MO-Brandenburg.de

